
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

This is Neha Godbole and Riyana Pa-
rekh, students at Wayzata High school. 
Both of us are members of the National 
Honors Society, and as a part of our sen-
ior leadership project we will be col-
lecting gently used books from the school 
to donate.  The book drive will take place 
during February 22nd –26th. Each class 
will have a box to collect the books in and 
the class with the most books will receive 
a treat! All the books we receive will be 
donated to Read Indeed, a  nonprofit lit-
eracy organization, who will be distrib-
uting the books to at-risk children. We 
would greatly appreciate your help in col-
lecting as many books as possible and 
benefit a great cause! 

Thanks for all the help, 

 

 

Donate Your Used Books 

 
 

Where: In the Classrooms 

 

When: February 22-26  

 

Sponsored By:             

Wayzata Highs School NHS 

 

To Benefit: Reed Indeed 

 

PRIZE FOR CLASSROOM 

WHICH DONATES THE MOST 

BOOKS  


